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7 December 2015 

Ms Karina Abrol 

GHD Pty Ltd 

Level 8, 180 Lonsdale Street  

MELBOURNE  VIC  3000 

 

 
Dear Ms Abrol 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST FOR THE “REHABILITATION OPTIONS AND 

SCENARIOS FOR THE LATROBNE VALLEY” PROJECT 

The Department of Primary Industries is seeking expressions of interest for a project that will 

provide an analysis of the potential options for the rehabilitation of current and future mines in 

the Latrobe Valley. The report will also provide recommendations for the development of a 

regional rehabilitation strategy for the Latrobe Valley. 

The proposal must address the following criteria: 

 Capability to deliver the project, experience of key personnel, availability of key 

personnel, and the organisation’s performance in regard to similar projects; 

 Ability to achieve timetable – Draft report by 28 February 2008, Final report by 30 April 

2008; 

 A description of proposed methodology, work program and time lines, schedule of 

person days, and management arrangements;  

 The payment schedule – whether to be a fixed price or varied amount and the conditions 

which might reasonably lead to additional payments. The tender price needs to identify 

GST costs; 

 Evidence/proof of insurance policies covering Public Liability, Professional Indemnity, 

and WorkCover; and 

 Completion of the attached Occupation and Health and Safety documents. 

Please note that you will be required to enter into a standard form contract with DPI. 

The project proposal is to be submitted by close of business on Friday 7 September 2007. 

Thankyou and we look forward to receiving your expression of interest 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sean Rooney 

Coal Development Manager 

Minerals & Petroleum Division 
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